
Curriculum News – Over Three’s 
Week beginning 27th November 2017 

This week we have been..……… 

- Playing with shapes and making shape biscuits. 

- Reading our favourite stories. 

- Talking to our friends and adults while we do some woodwork. 

 

- Next week we will be ……. 
- Continuing to learn about shapes around us and doing some shape printing. 

- Exploring colours through marble painting. 

- Playing with the programmable toys and developing our IT skills. 

 



You can help your child by ……. 

- Looking at shapes around you and talking to your child about them. 

- When getting dressed and undressed talk about the colour of your child’s clothes together. 

- Reading with your child everyday. 

- Sing our rhyme of the week together. 

 

Follow the link below to watch our rhyme of the week together with your child. 

 

‘Jingle Bells’. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3PgNPc-iFW8 
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